From: John Holic

To: Charlene Romano

Cc: City Council

Subject: Quasi-judicial Re: Murphy Oaks vote on October 22, 2019
Date: Friday, October 18, 2019 3:02:00 PM

John Holic

Mayor, City of Venice
401 W. Venice Ave.
Venice, FL 34285
Office: 941-882-7402
Cell: 941-303-3357

From: Charlene Romano <4starsenga@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 18, 2019 3:00:03 PM

To: John Holic <JHolic@Venicegov.com>

Subject: Murphy Oaks vote on October 22, 2019

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments, Links and
Requests for Login Information

To: Mayor John Holic

As you consider your vote on the Murphy Oaks project scheduled for this coming Tuesday, please
keep in mind the impact it will have on the operations at Fox Lea Farm.

Not only does Fox Lea have a significant economic impact on sports tourism in Sarasota county,
even more importantly on the businesses and non profit organizations in our city. The Jumping
Under the Stars event has raised thousands of dollars for nonprofit organizations such as The Friends
of Venice Library, the Rotary Club, and the Venice Symphony to name just three. Fox Lea continues
to raise community awareness of and for such organizations in addition to financially contributing to
these “charity partnerships”.

Please consider the following:

1. A development plan that includes the largest buffer possible between the development and

Fox Lea’s property to the south.

2. Please vote NO on any development plan that would negatively impact Fox Lea’s ability to
continue operations.

Char Romano
Venice resident

Sent from my iPad
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